SP3 Toolkit
Email to Parents

Free Service for Parents to Help Their Students Make Smart Plans for Life After High School

Let’s face it. The world out there is confusing, and many students need assistance making a plan for life after high school. If you’re like many parents, you want to help your children but aren’t sure what should be done when. A free service is available to simplify things for you.

The SP3 – Student Planning Pointers for Parents® service provides twice-monthly emails based on your students’ grade level and time of year. Full of tips, tools and resources from the professionals at Iowa Student Loan Liquidity Corporation, a nonprofit committed to helping families successfully pay for education after high school, the emailed information is designed to be simple but effective.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition, registered participants are entered into quarterly drawings for contributions to a 529 college savings plan.

Interested? Sign up now at www.sp3.org.


